
PSECC 

Peace etc committee met Sept 23 and discussed the focus of the coming year, deciding to continue to 

address mass incarceration.  Rich will talk with AMI director Ken Norton, about mental illness and 

incarceration and Faith will talk with ACLU Joseph L, the NH  Social Justice organizer. 

 

  



CFM PSEEC Committee Notes 

September 22, 2020 

 

 

Attending:  Faith Sillars, clerk, Charlie Friou, Kathy Urie, Wendy Lapham, Lynda Dyer, Richard 

Kleinschmidt 

 

This meeting was a ZOOM meeting. 

 

Faith asked the committee where the committee wanted to put its energy.  We had presented 

mass incarceration information to our meeting, and we had discussed an interest in Native 

American issues and police accountability.   

Previous to this meeting Richard wrote a letter on behalf of the committee and CFM to the 

Governor’s Commission on Police Accountability concerning the national “8 Can’t Wait” 

recommendations. 

 A sense of our committee was to learn more about the issues of mass incarceration of the 

mentally ill.  Faith agreed to contact Joseph Lacaze, a NH ACLU staff person, concerning this 

topic.  He also may have information concerning disability rights. (??)  

Richard agreed to contact Ken Norton, NAMI. 

Richard agreed to send the committee a link to the report which offered recommendations as a 

result of the Governor’s Police Accountability Commission.   

Kathy agreed to contact Native American leaders in the area of Concord Friends Meeting. 

 

The committee ended with silent worship. 

 

Notes taken by K. Urie 

  

 


